


already expressed strong opposition to these increases.

My family and I call on the Public Service Commission to reject these secret deals cut with
large industrial and commercial interests. Instead - hold FPL accountable!

Protect residential customers from greedy corporations and unjustified rate hikes.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

West Melbourne Bergstrom

2201 Lune Court

West Melbourne FL, 32904-7345
felicia@gevirtz.com




